
                       ArrowCorps5 
 George Washington and Jefferson  
    Lodge Coordinator Update #1  
                                                          April 16, 2008 
   --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------                                                                                                                                                                   
    To: All ArrowCorps5 GW&J Lodge Coordinators 
    From: Geoff Landau, Youth Incident Commander 
 
Let me start by thanking you for registering Arrowmen from your lodge to be a part of history at our ArrowCorps5 

site. Since December when five other section chiefs and I were selected to serve at this week long project, I have 
become increasingly excited by the day and cannot wait for June 21 to arrive. I just hope that you are as eager as I 
am to be in the Appalachian Mountains experiencing the outdoors and enjoying the brotherhood of our Order while 
we cheerfully serve this beautiful part of our country. 

This will be the first of a series of updates with important information, so please check your email for further 
information from our site. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email me at Geoff265@ufl.edu. Thank you for all the hard work 
you have already put into making ArrowCorps5 a success. 

Please read through the following important items. 

PAYMENT & FORMS: Please send Form C with your final payment by May 1. The ArrowCorps5 fee is 
$250.00 per site for participants who pay by May 1, 2008 (postmark date). Fees paid after May 1, 2008 will 
be $300.00. All late fees must be received by the OA Director no later than May 31, 2008.  

ARRIVAL: Check-in at Goshen Scout Reservation will run from 1:00-3:30pm on June 21. The first meal 
provided will be dinner. Please check in wearing your Class A uniform! The following is a link to the 
Goshen’s website, with directions and the camp address http://www.boyscouts-
ncac.org/openrosters/ViewOrgPageLink.asp?LinkKey=15974&orgkey=1933.   

WHAT TO BRING: A list of what to bring can be found at http://event.oa-
bsa.org/events/arrowcorps5/index.php?p=wash_whattobring. It is important that you bring these items. 

MEDICAL FORM: You will notice that one of the items on the list is a physical/medical form (NO 
EXCEPTIONS). Here’s a link to the medical form for ArrowCorps5 http://event.oa-
bsa.org/events/arrowcorps5/medicalform.pdf.  There will be required medical rechecks during registration; 
do not forget your medical form. 

LEADER’S GUIDE: Attached for your use and information is the Leader’s Guide. It contains valuable 
information to make your stay at ArrowCorps5 and Goshen Scout Reservation enjoyable. Please take the time 
to read the entire Guide. 

TRADING POST: ArrowCorps5 trading post items can be found online at http://tradingpost.oa-bsa.org/.  

Remember, there are still additional slots available for your Arrowmen to register by May 1 for our site. Take 
advantage of this awesome opportunity. 
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